
 

 

 

 

Dental Team WG activity report 

 

 

The Dental Team working group has continued its work on the continuing education of the 

dental team in ERO countries according to the program announced at the plenary meeting 

in Istanbul in September 2024. 

From October 2024 to February 2025, we finalized the collection of questionnaire 

responses  

Three sub-working groups were set up to analyze the responses according to the different 

professions that make up the dental team. 

On March 7, 2025, a face-to-face meeting was held in Skopje, North Macedonia, to share 

the results of this study and how the results will be presented. 

During this meeting, it was an opportunity to address other topics such as the place of the 

dental technician within the dental team, in particular the excesses and the desire of this 

profession in certain countries to use the optical camera directly on patients and therefore 

to practice like our profession  

Another topical subject concerns the impact of artificial intelligence on the dental team 

(contribution, danger, etc.) 
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